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JAN 8 1985

Docket No. .,0-302

Florida Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Walter S. Wilgus

Vice President Nuclear Operations
Post Office Box 14042, M. A.C. H-2
St. Petersburg, Florida 33733

Gentlemen:

We have received copies of the following applications which were filed with
the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (ONRR) for review in connection
with the Crystal River Nuclear Generating Plant Unit No. 3:

1. A December 4,1981 application, as revised by letter dated April 23, 1982,
for changes to the Physical Security Plan. A Class III fee ($4,000) was
remitted with this application pursuant to 10 CFR 170.22 of the
March 23, 1978 regulations.

2. An October 31, 1983 application relating to testing of the Engineered
Safeguards actuation logic. Fees pursuant to 10 CFR 170.22 of the
March 23,1978 regulations were not remitted with your application.

3. An October 22, 1984 application for a pennanent exemption from installa-
tion of a reactor vessel head vent. An application fee of $150 pursuant
to 10 CFR 170.21 of the June 20, 1984 regulations was not remitted with
your request.

Based on information provided by the ONRR staff, it has been detennined that:

1. A refund of $4,000 is appropriate for Item 1 above because the ONRR staff
has advised us that the changes to the Physical Security Plan are
consistent with 10 CFR 50.54(p) (see letter dated June 7,1982) and do
not decrease the effectiveness of the plan and, therefore, do not require
ONRR approval. Consequently, fees are not required for this submittal.

2. A Class III fee ($4,000) is appropriate for item 2 above since the re-
view involved consideration of a single safety issue. This request was
completed by an August 22, 1984 letter and safety evaluation issued to
you.
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3. An application fee of $150 should be remitted for Item 3 above since
this application was filed after the June 20, 1984 effective date'of the
revisica to 10 CFR 170 which requires-licensees to remit an application
fee of $150 with each application for license amendeant, relief, exenption
and other request. Your Corporation will be billed for any additional
costs for the review of this application in accordance with 10 CFR 170.12(c)
and 170.21.

' Since a $4,000 refund is due your Corporation for Item 1 above and $4.000 is
due the USNRC for Item 2. we are applying the $4.000 refund due your Corpora-

; tion to the $4,000 due the USNRC. We hope this transaction meets with your
approval. It is requested that your Corporation remit the $150 application fee
required for Item 3.

1

Sincerely.
Orignal Signed bg'

*wm.o.Mi%

William O. Miller Chief
License Fee Management Branch

'

Office of Administration'
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